
 
Notification of Office Relocation 

 
We are pleased to announce that we will move 
into the new headquarter office and will be 
relocated on 1st December, 2014. 
 
This move is made to accommodate rapid 
market growth and to achieve the aggressive 
plans for the next few years.  
 
DOT has supported monitoring, data 
management, biostatistics, medical writing 
and audit services for 9 years. DOT will 
continue to serve you with our best in the 
future. 
 
Your continued support and contribution is 
greatly appreciated  
 

Best regards, 
DOT INTERNATIONAL Co., LTD 
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
Eikichi Iida 
President and Chief Operation Officer 
Tetsuya Orito 

 
＜Map＞ 

  

■DOT INTERNATIONAL Co., LTD 

〒105-0021 

4F NBF COMODIO Shiodome, 2-14-1, 
Higashi-shinbashi, Minato-ku, Tokyo 
 

Access＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿ 
 Toei Ōedo Line Shiodome Station,  

Exit 8, 4 min on foot 
 JR Shinbashi Station,  

Karasumori Exit, 8 min on foot 
 JR Hamamatsucho Station, 

North Exit, 8 min on foot 
Business start date＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿ 

1st December, 2014 

 
Contact      ＿＿＿＿ ＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿  

Tel:  03（3433）6060 

Fax:  03（3433）6161 

Department Tel Fax 
Personnel & 

General Affairs 

Dept. 

03-3433-6060 03-3433-6161 

Business 

Development Dept.
03-3433-6388 03-3433-6161 

Clinical Operation 

Dept. 

03-3433-6155 03-3433-6156 

Medical Writing 

Dept. 

Data Science Dept. 

Quality 

Management 

Clinical Science 
Dept. 03-3433-6166 03-3433-6188 

Quality Assurance 

Div. 
03-3433-6366 ― 

 
WEB＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿＿ 

http://www.crodot.jp 
info@crodot.jp 


